
Submitter: Donna Bleiler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1006 

I STRONGLY SUPPORT SB 1006. 

 

This bill upholds the separation of powers in the constitution and reaffirms that only 

the Legislature has the authority to propose laws. 

 

It actually doesn't go far enough. A bill should never be allowed to be proposed if it 

even comes close to violating the constitution. In recent years citizens have spent 

millions defending the constitution, and that should be the legislatures job as our 

representatives. 

The legislature should not be allowed to pass bills that are headed to the courts for a 

constitutional ruling - it should go to the voters. 


